Flexible Work Arrangement Benefit

As a residential institution, Skidmore College relies on employees’ presence on campus to meet students’
and operational needs. In addition, the College recognizes
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Consistent with the College’s expectations of information security for employees working on campus,
employees working remotely are required to ensure the protection of proprietary and confidential
information accessible from their home office.

Like all other employees, employees working remotely must always maintain satisfactory job performance,
including, among other requirements, continuing to work normal work hours, responding to all work-
related calls, emails and other messages on a timely basis, completing all work assigned on a timely basis
and complying with all College policies. Employees must be available for meetings as deemed necessary by
their supervisor and may be required to be physically present on campus for in-person meetings or events
even if they occur on a day that they normally work hybrid.

Remote employees are responsible for tax and insurance consequences, if any, of their remote work
arrangements
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